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Attention: 	Ward 8 Councillor Evan Woolley 
Transportation Planning, Jonathan Lea 

Re: 	June 21, 2017 — SPC on Transportation and Transit (T&T) 
Green Line LRT Beltline Alignment East of Macleod Trail 

On behalf of the Arriva Condominium Corporation, we would like to thank you for the opportunity to 
review and give our feedback on the proposed Green Line alignment in the Beltline on 12 Avenue, 
specifically east of Macleod Trail. In December 2016, a member of the Condo Board requested 
that the Condo Corporation be engaged as a stakeholder in the community. The Condo 
Corporation would like to thank the Green Line team for meeting personally with the board to 
discuss the options and hear our concerns over that last 6 months. This is a positive reflection on 
the engagement process for the Green Line project. 

The Arriva Condominium Corporation would like to show our support for Option 4: Transition to 
10 Avenue SE. This option sees the line transition North-East from 12 Ave SE to 10 Ave SE. The 
position of the condo ownership is that Option 4 best reflects the opinion of residents in 

Arriva and supports safe and logical development in the community.  Option 4 is the only 
option in our opinion that meets the criteria of the Arriva Condominium Corporation. 

Once again, thank you for allowing us to express our opinion as this is an issue has the potential to 
either positively or adversely affect our property and community. The Arriva Condominium 
Corporation believes that Option 4 is a positive development opportunity for the community. 

Sincerely, 

Arriva Board of Directors and Owners 


